Summary of Minutes Patient Voice Meeting  1.5.13
Some initial feedback on the new appointment system was given by Dr Stanford and Sarah Hope (Practice Manager).  There have been a lot of very positive comments from patients and the system is settling in well but the Practice Team is monitoring feedback very carefully and looking for ways in which it could be adjusted to help resolve any problems as they arise.

There had been major issues with the implementation of the new 111 service for telephone support and medical attention in semi-urgent situations.  Senior members of the Shropshire Commissioning Group are actively working with others to seek solutions to these problems which may require a rather different model for rural areas such as Shropshire rather than the current one which appears to be modelled on a more urban environment.

An update was given on the “Compassionate Communities” project which has attracted a number of volunteers.

Recent media publicity has been given to a range of issues at the Royal Shrewsbury Hospital including long waits on trolleys in corridors.  Dr Stanford and others have been involved in establishing the background to this and seeking solutions.

There was a brief discussion on the new “Walk-In Medical Centre” at Whitehall, Shrewsbury, along with those in Telford.

